## Baggs Studio of Ballet 4302 Plymouth Street • Jacksonville, FL 32205 (904) 386-7845

August 15, 2021

Dear Students and Parents,

We are pleased to announce the **Fall Class Schedule for Baggs Studio of Ballet**. Our classes begin after Labor Day on *Tuesday, September 7th*. The schedule is as follows:

| Monday and Thursday   | Level 2           | 4:00 - 5:00 | Ages 5 & up          | \$98.00  |
|-----------------------|-------------------|-------------|----------------------|----------|
| Monday and Thursday   | Level 3           | 5:15 - 6:15 | 2nd grade & up       | \$98.00  |
| Monday and Thursday   | Int/Adv           | 6:30 - 8:00 | Middle & High School | \$120.00 |
| Tuesday               | Level 1           | 4:00 - 4:45 | Ages 3, 4, 5         | \$65.00  |
| Tuesday and Wednesday | Level 4           | 5:00 - 6:15 | 5th grade and up     | \$110.00 |
| Tuesday               | Adult Class       | 6:30 -7:30  | High School & up     | \$65.00  |
| Wednesday             | Pointe/Variations | 6:30 - 8:00 | Middle & High School | \$90.00  |
| TBA                   | Contemporary      |             |                      |          |

- Tuition will be discounted for students taking multiple classes or for multiple children in a family.
- The administration fee of \$75.00 is due at time of registration.
- We accept cash, checks and Venmo (Download Venmo App, use *Debra Rankin@Debra-Rankin-3* to send money)

## **COVID-19 Precautions in Place:**

The studio area has been clearly divided into 6-foot sections so students can visually see the social distancing requirements. Teachers and adult students are wearing facial masks. Younger students can wear facial masks but are not required to do so. This is subject to change as Covid develops. Before and after each class the barres, dressing rooms, bathrooms, etc. are disinfected to prevent the spread of germs. Students use hand sanitizer before and after each class. If at all possible, students are asked to come dressed with their hair prepared. Bring ballet slippers and change into them at the studio. Students are not to bring food items into the studio. Water bottles are allowed.

The waiting room is not available for parents, siblings and friends to utilize while students are dancing. Exceptions to this rule for younger students will be handled in advance on an individual basis. The space is not adequate for social distancing and requires cleaning and sanitizing after each use. If parents need to come in, they must wear a mask regardless of vaccination status. Thank you for understanding. We are committed to providing a safe and sanitary facility where students can learn and prosper.

## Class Sizes are limited:

**Please reserve your place now by replying to this email or calling or texting (904) 386-7845**. If you are apprehensive about joining a group class, private classes can be arranged.

**Recital Plans:** There will be a recital planned for June. Specific information will be distributed at a later date.

Thank you in advance for being a part of our studio family. I look forward to another year of learning, growth and achievements.

Sincerely,

Debra Rankin Artistic Director